
PROJECT SOCKS 

     

Dear Parents, 

As the weather grows colder and the seasons change, we can’t help but think about 

the people in our community who are in need of basic necessities such as food, 

clothing and shelter.  Along those lines and in the spirit of giving, the parent board 

and staff of SCC have jointly agreed to initiate “PROJECT SOCKS” a joint venture 

between the parents, children and staff of SCC. 

“PROJECT SOCKS” will involve us filling an adult-sized sock with basic necessities, 

such as a toothbrush, toothpaste, deodorant, soap and of course, the matching 

partner for the sock and then providing these ‘stuffed socks’ to the Mustard Seed who 

will distribute them to the homeless.   

We would ask each family to provide ONE PAIR OF NEW ADULT-SIZED SOCKS, in 

addition to $5.00 for EACH CHILD that attends cottage care.  If you have two children 

attending the program (i.e., one in the daycare and one in BAS), we would ask you to 

bring in two pairs of socks and $10.00 for the project, etc.  The money collected will be 

used to purchase the basic toiletry items that will be placed in the sock. 

The children will participate in stuffing the socks, while at cottage, which we believe 

will be an excellent way for them to be involved in, and understand the importance of 

giving. 

Please have your pair(s) of socks and money to Cottage by December 12th so 

that we can complete PROJECT SOCKS before the winter/Christmas season 

begins. 

Thank you for your support, 

Co-chairs, SCC Parent Board 

 


